
 
 

CITY OF VISTA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE CITY COUNCIL 

 
DRAFT 2023-2024 CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL 

PERFORMANCE AND EVALUATION REPORT (CAPER) 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the City of Vista is opening a 15-day public review as 
of September 9, 2024, for the City of Vista’s draft 2023-2024 Consolidated Annual 
Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER).  The 2023-2024 CAPER summarizes the 
progress made in implementing the Community Development Block Grant objectives 
identified in the 2020-2024 Consolidated Plan and 2023 Annual Action Plan.  The City of 
Vista is scheduling the Public Hearing on September 24, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. to review 
the 2023-2024 CAPER, obtain citizen views, and respond to questions regarding the 
CAPER.  The final report will be sent to the U.S. Department of Housing & Urban 
Development (HUD) after consideration of public comment and approval by the City 
Council.  The report can be obtained in the City Clerk’s Office or viewed on the City's 
website, cityofvista.com.  
 
To submit a comment in writing, email PublicComments@cityofvista.com and write the 
item number and/or title of the item in the subject line. Oral comments will also be 
accepted by leaving a message at 760-643-2815. Please include your name and the 
spelling, as well as the item number or title of the item you wish to speak about. All 
comments received by 2:00 pm will be emailed (voice messages will be summarized) to 
the City Council members and included as an “Add to Packet” on the City’s website prior 
to the meeting. Please note, comments will not be read at the meeting. 
 
 

CERTIFICATION 
I, Kathy Valdez, City Clerk of the City of Vista, California, certify that I caused the 
foregoing public notice to be posted on September 6, 2024 on the City’s website, 
cityofvista.com, and at the Vista Civic Center, 200 Civic Center Drive, Gloria McClellan 
Adult Activity Center and Vista Library. 
 
 
Kathy Valdez, City Clerk 
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